
 

 

 

July 16, 2020 

Mason Consolidated Schools is dedicated to ensuring student and staff health and safety. 
COVID-19 precautions, procedures, and responses are evaluated and adjusted as directed by 
our local and state health departments and Executive Orders from Governor Whitmer. When a 
positive case of COVID-19 is identified, administrators work with the Monroe County Health 
Department to provide individuals with supports and resources to assist in recovering or 
stopping the spread of this virus.  

This week we were informed of a positive case and followed these procedures. The Monroe 
County Health Department indicated that no person on our campus was a contact of the 
positive individual.  

Respectfully, 

 

Kelli A. Tuller 
Superintendent  

 

 

 

 


